
Thank you for supporting the Barry Town United Walking Football Festival on Sunday 28 August 22 
 
The festival is going ahead as planned so we are providing the following additional information that 
should ensure the day runs smoothly.  
 
Please note the most up to date information will appear on the “Festival 2022” page of our website 
at www.duffersunited.co.uk 
 
REGISTRATION: 
 
Please try to arrive at Jenner Park Barry between 9:45am and 10am on Sunday 28 August 
 
To reduce administration we have decided to run the tournament on a trust basis and will not ask for 
player details before or on 28 August. 
 
TRAVEL: 
 
The venue is Jenner Park Barry, CF63 1BJ 

 

https://www.bing.com/maps?q=jenner+park+barry&form=ANNTH1&refig=934b1708872a45778cb4a

bd3c50beb56 

 

Jenner Park has two entrances one on Barry Road and another on Gladstone Road (A4055). Both 

gates will be open on the day. There is plenty of on street parking around the ground however we 

suggest that you park outside the ground on Gladstone Road. 

 
We are aware that the current weather forecast sets the weather for Barry as sunny intervals with a 
gentle breeze. Our event is on a bank holiday weekend and Barry is a seaside town and when the 
weather is good, traffic into the area can be heavy causing significant delays.  
 
We have built in delays to our planning but if you are delayed, please call 07768 976830 
 
FIXTURES 
 
We intend to kick off the first games at 10:30am 
 
The 50s age group will play in a group format followed by semi-finals and final 
 
The 60s age group will play in a league format with the team accumulating the most points deemed 
to be the winner. 
 
Proposed fixtures and timings are attached to this email. Please note timings may change as the day 
progresses. 
 
PRESENTATIONS 
 
When all games have concluded we will hold a presentation for the winners of both groups. The 
presentation will be held in the clubhouse on the ground, and it would be good if all teams attend.  
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A free buffet will be available around the presentation times and the bar will be open all day for 
refreshments 
 
We hope all the information we have provided is useful, however we always welcome feedback and 
if we have missed anything please email duffersunited@virginmedia.com 
 
This document, the fixtures and more information about the day can be found on “Festival 2022” 
page of our website at www.duffersunited.co.uk. Please check the website before you travel. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on 28 August and a successful event. 
 
Yours 
 
Lawrence 

On behalf of Duffers United/Barry Town United Walking Football www.duffersunited.co.uk 

mailto:duffersunited@virginmedia.com
http://www.duffersunited.co.uk/
http://www.duffersunited.co.uk/

